
 
 

 

 
Construction Update – 14th December 2017 

 
 

This notification is regarding the next Tower Crane Installation for Building 2.  
 
On Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th December 2017 Mirvac will be installing the second Tower 
Crane for the development on Lot 12 (Building 2) at Australian Technology Park. The works 
will involve the setting up of a mobile crane on Central Ave. (see below map). The 
components for the crane will be delivered on trucks that will enter the precinct via Garden 
Street and out Davy Road. 
 
There will be exclusion zones and traffic changes in place on Central Ave during lifting 
operations. Public pedestrian access will be maintained on Central Ave and access to existing 
carparks and loading docks will also be maintained. 
 
The works are scheduled to be completed on Monday and Tuesday, however progress could 
potentially be delayed due to unforeseen circumstances such as inclement weather.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
 Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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